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Please pass this bill in support of the St Johns community! In the case of an 

earthquake, we will be cut off from the rest of Portland if a new bridge is not built over 

the cut. Families will be separated and it will take many months to get medical help 

and food resupply. This is crucial, please pass this bill. My husband and I live in St 

Johns and would really appreciate it. 


